
  

 

                                              
                                    

The Rt. Hon. Sir Edward Young KCVO  
Private Secretary to The Queen  
Buckingham Palace 
London SW1A 1AA 
 

 
Executive Support 

        135 Eastern Avenue, 
Milton Park, Milton,  

Abingdon, OX14 4SB 
 

 

9 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Private Secretary, 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

We were deeply saddened to learn that Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II passed away 

yesterday afternoon. 

On behalf of South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils, our 

councillors, staff, and the districts’ residents, we offer our heartfelt condolences and 

sympathy to all members of The Royal Family. 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II was a great stateswoman, wife, mother, grandmother 

and great-grandmother. Her absence will be felt by many people across the country 

including in South Oxfordshire and the Vale of White Horse.  

As a mark of respect, the Union Flag is flying at half-mast at the offices of South 

Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils.   

Our deepest sympathies 

          
Cllr David Rouane            Cllr Emily Smith                                                
Leader of South Oxfordshire District Council        Leader of the Vale of White Horse District 
Council  

                                   
Cllr David Turner                      Cllr Margaret Crick 
Chair of South Oxfordshire District Council          Chair of the Vale of White Horse District Council 

 

 
Mark Stone 
Chief Executive of South Oxfordshire and the Vale of White Horse District councils 


